
 
 

City of Cambridge  

Special City Council Meeting 

Monday November 27, 2017 

6:30 P.M. 

 

Pursuant to notice published in the Cambridge Clarion, Thursday, November 23, 2017 and posted in the 

Cambridge City Office, the Cambridge City Council met for Special Meeting convening at 6:30 P.M.  

Present were Mayor Mark Harpst, City Council Members Jeff Ommert, Tony Groshong, Vernita Saylor 

and Keith Luedders.  City Staff present were Utility Supervisor David Houghtelling, City Clerk/Treasurer 

Kandra Kinne and City Attorney Tom Patterson.  Cody Gerlach was also present for the Cambridge 

Clarion.   

 

Mayor Harpst opened the meeting and announced the open meeting law is posted on the East wall of 

the meeting room and available for public inspection.   

 

Mayor Harpst announced the purpose of the special meeting was to receive sealed bids for the sale of 

the downtown center.  The City did not receive any bids at the close of the time permitted.  The City 

Council discussed the next step.  City Attorney Patterson said if there is an interested party to negotiate 

a sale price with the Cambridge City Council the City will have to allow a remonstrance period to allow 

public comment before the sale of the building.  The City Council placed the item on the agenda for the 

next regular meeting as a discussion item.   

 

Vernita Saylor stated the motion, seconded by Tony Groshong, to adjourn.  On roll call vote Keith 

Luedders, Jeff Ommert, Tony Groshong and Vernita Saylor voted yes, none voted no, Tom McCarville 

and Derek Raburn were absent and not voting.  Motion carried unanimously by City Council Members 

present.  Meeting adjourned at 6:50 P.M. 

 

Attest: __________________________________ _______________________________________  

 Kandra J. Kinne, City Clerk/Treasurer   Mark Harpst, Mayor 


